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March 7, 2017 
 
 
 
I hereby approve the submitting of the attached Legislation “Report on Field for Kids and Rush 
WI West Soccer Club’s request for new lease” to the Common Council and Board of Public 
Works, to be considered by the members thereof at their next committee meeting.  This 
approval is given due to the time element necessitating consideration of the attached 
Legislation at the earliest possible date. 
 
 
 
 

     
Mayor Tim Kabat  

  


